
The lot has an unusually narrow width of 19.5 feet.

Strict application would prevent the development of a proposed 16' wide house on the lot.

Numerous properties in the general vicinity have narrow street side yards.

The project will result in a new single-family home built on a vacant lot.  

Public health, safety and welfare will not be adversely affected because the project will
result in a new single-family home built on a vacant lot. 

The request is the minimal reduction from of street side yard requirement from 3' to 1.5' to
allow for the construction of a 16' wide house on the vacant lot.

No, the lot width was 19.5' prior to the adoption of the Land Development Code. 


